Myers, Jeanie
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From: Kay Rizvi
Sent: 2021/05/21 2:16 PM
To: Myers, Jeanie
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Participation for Application #A-2021-0105

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do |
not trust or are not expecting.

Hi Jeanie,

I am writing this email because I received a letter in the mail regarding an application for a minor variance by
Munir Fahad. I own a neighbouring property at 102 Kempenfelt Trail. I would like to state that I am opposed to
this variance being approved as it would greatly disturb the neighbourhood and our time outside during these
extremely tough times. My kids spend most of their time in the backyard with our pets. With all the
construction this would inevitably bring, that little peace they have would also be diminished. Thank you for
your time.

Best regards,
Syed Ali Raza Rizvi



